

TOWN OF BALDWIN, MAINE OFFICE OF THE SELECTMEN





From: Baldwin Board of Selectmen

Date: March 23, 2023

Subject: LD 404," Resolve, to Direct the Department of Transportation to implement the Recommendations of the Mountain Division Rail Use Advisory Council"

To: Senator Richard A. Bennett 3 State House Station Augusta, ME 04333-003

Dear Senator Bennett,

The Baldwin Select Board supports implementation of the recommendations of the Mountain Division Rail Use Advisory Council in its efforts to replace the existing railroad track with a paved pedestrian and bicycle path on the existing rail bed excluding motorized vehicles except for snowmobiles in winter months within the parameters of LD 404.

Sincerely,

Dwight Warren
Selectman (Chair)